
MONTHLY FAMILY NEWSLETTER

EAGLE KIDS ONLINE SERVICES
FOR THE MONTH OF JANUARY 
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IMPORTANT REMINDERS FOR
IN PERSON SERVICES 

GAURDIAN RECIEPT 
Guardian Receipts are required when
picking your child up from EagleKidz.
Only one parent will be allowed to
come in back for pick up. Please have
your receipt ready to expedite the
checkout process. 

EAGLEKIDZ
STORYTIME  
Join us on Wednesday, January
19th, @ 7:00pm on Zoom for story
time with a mystery reader! 
Visit
www.eaglesnestchurch.org/kids 
for more information.

NEW CHECK IN
TIMES 
EagleKidz will be accepting children
during the following time for check
in: 4:30 pm- 5:40 pm.
We will be serving pizza for the next
couple weeks for the children. You
are welcome to bring your own food
for your child as well. 
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For the month of January, Eagle Kids  will be having
Zoom services. K-5th will be at 10 am and 3-5 year olds
at 11 am. Click the photo below to join! 

ENC will provide in-person regathering updates every
2 weeks. Please make sure to stay connected with Eagles
Nest social media so you don’t miss any updates. Also
text 'info' to 37746, and follow us on social media. Please
remember to download our app and enable notifications. 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89095415425?pwd=UDB1MmJhcTlrQ2hmNkI5amhOOWxOQT09
https://www.facebook.com/groups/eaglekidz/?ref=share
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89095415425?pwd=UDB1MmJhcTlrQ2hmNkI5amhOOWxOQT09
https://m.facebook.com/ENCTheNest/
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Thank you to everyone that
volunteered for the Eagle Kidz
Christmas Program, as well as all of
the amazing parents that assisted
in getting the kids get ready! What
an  incredible performance by the
children! 

THANK YOU FOR HELPING MAKE THE EK
CHRISTMAS PROGRAM SUCH A SUCCESS!
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HAPPY NEW YEAR EVERYONE!! ! !
We hope that you all had such an
amazing holiday season with your
families! We missed you New Years
Eve and can not wait to see you and
the children at the next in person
service! 
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https://apps.apple.com/us/app/kidcheck/id617474663
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.kidcheck.mobile

